
Office of the City Clerk Kim Stanker, City Clerk 
City of Ketchikan, Alaska Taylor Lee, Deputy City Clerk 

To: Mayor and City Council 

From: Kim Stanker, City Clerk 

Date: August 25, 2022 

Subject: Alcohol Permits - Stores Serving Alcohol to their Customers 

As directed by the City Council at its regular Council meeting of August 18, 2022, the City Clerk 
was instructed to contact the Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office regarding permits storeowners 
could obtain to serve alcohol to customers while in their stores, and the result is herewith 
transmitted.  

I contacted the Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office on Tuesday, August 23, 2022, and was later 
contacted by email by Criminal Justice Technician II, Jason M. Davis, who directed me to the 
license requirements under Alaska Statutes 04.11.010. Upon reading the state statutes I could not 
find a permit or license that storeowners could obtain to legally offer free alcohol to their customers 
while shopping. I suggest the names of the stores that are serving alcohol be turned over to the 
AMCO Enforcement Division for further action. Mr. Davis informed me they do have an 
enforcement officer for Southeast Alaska, and encouraged us to contact him.  
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